
 
Celebration School 

School Advisory Council Minutes 

February 19th, 2024 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
A meeting of the Celebration K-8 School Advisory Council was held in the Great Hall. Carl Fiore,  

president, called the meeting to order at 5:18 P.M.  Andrea Bracco, secretary, recorded 
the minutes for this meeting 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Members: Carl Fiore, Aimee Stikna, Tania Filak, Tracey Perrault, Andrea Bracco, 

Teia Hooper, Andrea Baker, Thomas Bracco, Greg Filak, Debi Wisneski, Elizabeth 
Worley, Rebecca Hamilton, Christy Flanagen-Feddon, Nassar Abduela, Natalie Cushnir, 
Gary Weeden, Hali Stewart 
 

Attendees: Debi Jones, Karensa Harrell, Pat Br(sp?), Ana Martins, Jannine Martino and Meredith 
Moulton, Andrea Barber, Molly Beck 

 
MINUTES - Carl Fiore 

• Tracey Perrualt motioned to approve the minutes from the January meeting, Greg Filak seconded 

the motion. The motion carried unanimously. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT – Teia Hooper 

• Balances per Teia Hooper, Treasurer 

• Large Account last month was $14,111.55, including a deduction of $1,011.32 for PBIS  
There is about a $600 discrepancy between what SAC shows remaining of the original $3000 
request, Teia Hooper will follow up with the school bookkeeper 

• Small Account $54.52 
 
FUNDS REQUESTS 

• Jannine Martino is requesting an additional $2,000 for PBIS 

• Christy Flannagan-Feddon made a motion to approve funds request, Debi Wisneski seconded the 
motion. Motion carried unanimously. 

 

SAFETY REPORT Mr. Weeden on behalf of Deputy Plaza 

• First lock down drill of 2 was successful 
 
 



PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

• Scott Kaufman from Instructional Technology will come tonight to review digital resources 

• Middle School dance was a huge success 

• Girls basketball team is the number 1 seed in the playoffs, boys just missed the playoffs 

• Celebration K-8 will be hosting the Fitness Olympics here tomorrow 

• Boosterthon is February 27th, in need of volunteers for 1st and 4th grade slots 

• Mock EOC for Civics and Social Studies (5th and 8th grade) are happening this week and next 

• District is starting a Kindergarten Kickoff in addition to the school’s Kindergarten Round Up 
(after Spring Break) 

• Middle School resource team is still digging deep into PM2 data and reimagining Pride time 

• MTSS focusing on academics and behaviors and now attendance, have been successful 
o Data is pulled monthly to identify students who have missed 5+ days per month, followed 

by counselor calls and interventions 

• Spring Break is 3 weeks away and then testing starts in April 

• Multicultural night is March 21st at 5:30 PM in the gym 
 
OPEN FORUM 

• Greg Filak had a question regarding the SIP timeline and how SAC can have input in a timely 
manner 

o The SIP is created starting July 8 prior to the first SAC meeting but we can create a SAC 
group   to bring ideas to school prior to the August meeting 

• Tracey Perrault requested an update on the downspouts on Mulberry, still not approved and 
probably pushed to the summer 

• School has been pressured washed over the last few weeks 

• Karensa Harrel had a question on dress down/ spirit days and Mr. Weedon will look into adding 
Spirit Days 

• Nasar Abduela had a question regarding how students’ assignments are assigned through the 
planner, Remind messages and online programs 

• Molly Beck mentioned the Main Office doorbell is a little sticky 

• Teia Hooper gave a kudos to the police department (with encouragement from CDD) issues 
tickets and monitoring traffic on Mulberry 

 
UPCOMING MEETINGS 

• March 25th 

• April 22nd 

• May 20th 
    
MEETING ADJOURNMENT 

• Debi Wisneski motioned to adjourn the meeting at 6:07 PM.  Tracey Perrault seconded the 
motion.  Motion carried unanimously.   

 
Submitted by, 
Carl Fiore/ Tania Filak 
Chairperson 
Approval Date: 

 


